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WELCOME 
 

Welcome to the tenth online edition of SCAN. You 

may catch up on old editions of SCAN by visiting 

our website at http://www.scarc.net. 

 

HAMFESTS 
 

13 Oct – Little Egypt Amateur Radio Society 

 Logan, IL -  http://www.learsradio.com 

27 Oct – 16
th
 Annual Halloween Hamfest 

Kirkwood, MO – http://www.halloweenhamfest.org 

 

CONTEST CALENDAR 
 

Sep 29-30 – ARRL Int. EME Competition 

Oct 15-19 – School Club Roundup 

Oct 6th    – SCARC Fox Hunt 

Oct 20th  – Illinois QSO Party 

 

ACTIVITIES 
 

On October 6
th
 at 10:00am the SCARC will be 

hosting a foxhunt.  The foxhunt will start from Mel 

Price Park in Belleville and will finish up with a 

potluck lunch.  Please plan on attending this fun 

event. 

 

Do you have any other ideas for club activities?  

Contact a club officer today about your idea and 

we’ll work you into the schedule. 
 

 

NEW COMMITTEE 
 

A motion was approved to form a Public 

Service and Emergency Communications 

Committee (PSEC) to aid the coordination of 

operating activities and procedures especially 

related to emergency operations.  Curtis 

Williams, W5DTR has been asked to head up 

the committee 

 

NEW REPEATER 
 

The new club repeater located in East Saint 

Louis is now on the air.  The new repeater is 

located on top of Kenneth Hall Regional 

Hospital and is transmitting on 442.275 Mhz 

with an optional PL tone of 127.3.  The repeater 

is in testing and is not yet linked to the 147.120 

Mhz repeater located in Belleville.  Once testing 

is completed and the final equipment is installed 

at the Turkey Hill site, the repeaters will be 

permanently linked giving people living or 

traveling in the Mississippi river bottoms of 

Metro East much easier access to the VHF 

repeater. 

 

 

SPECIAL THANKS 
 

Woody’s Donuts ‘n’ More has been kind 

enough to provide Donuts for our Monthly Club 

Meetings.  Please drop by Woody’s for your 

Lunch or Donut needs and be sure to thank Ray 

and Penny for their kind support. 
 

 


